
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 

April 1, 2020 
 
Warroad Elementary Families, 
 
 
Distance Learning is an opportunity for Warroad Elementary educators to partner with families to provide the greatest 
opportunities for all students to learn and grow outside classroom learning environments.  Please note these updates and 
reminders as Distance Learning continues. 
 

• The Warroad Public Schools’ website www.warroad.k12.mn.us provides updated information regarding Distance Learning.   
 

• Schoology is the main communication network for families and students.  Schoology access questions can be addressed to Tammy 
Wilmer at (218)386-6094 or Tammy_Wilmer@warroad.k12.mn.us  

 
• Please direct questions regarding academic content and instruction to your child’s homeroom teacher.  Teachers are available via 

Schoology messaging, email, and by telephone. 
 

• Attendance is being tracked through student contact.  Be sure your child has contact with their homeroom teacher. 
 

• We ask parents/guardians to monitor and support student device usage per the Annual Technology Agreement which was signed 
by both parents and students upon beginning the 2019-2020 school year.  Remind students to use school devices for school 
purposes only.   

 
• Be patient with Schoology!  Peak times with slower access seem to be occurring in the morning hours. 

 
• School device concerns should be directed to Vichita Ounchith by calling (218)386-6040. 

 
• The Warroad High School office remains open and is staffed Monday-Friday from 7:30am-3:30pm. 

 
• Paper assignments may be returned to the bin in the Warroad High School entry area. 

 
• Books will be available for checkout through the Warroad Elementary Library.  Please see the Distant Learning Library Services flyer 

for further information. 
 

• Meals are available for students Monday-Friday.  Meals may be picked up at the WHS main entrance from 11am-12:30pm or at 
local satellite locations.  If you need more information, please call (218)386-1472. 

 
• Kid Kare is open for critical workers on school days.  Call the Community Education Office for more information at (218)386-6028. 

 
 
Throughout these Distance Learning days, take time to enjoy those things your family loves most, stay safe, and learn with and 
from one another!    
 

Brita Comstock 
Warroad Elementary Principal 
	
 
	


